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This SB 85 will make it possible for many Oregon citizens to continue living and 

working in Oregon.  It's obvious that we need to protect "small" in all its forms for a 

healthy planet and a health Oregon.  Factory farm concentrations create 

contaminates we are unable to control as aptly demonstrated throughout the United 

States and even in Oregon with many or our existing large farms.  Protect small 

farmers and say no to large factory farming in Oregon.   


